Equine Advisory Board

Project Suggestions for Unspent Funds

In March of 2018, L.A. City Controller Ron Galperin issued a report on millions of dollars citywide special
funds that remain unspent. The complete report can be viewed at: http://www.lacontroller.org/idlefunds

$864,709 exists in the Equestrian Facilities Trust

To be used for the acquisition, construction of new equestrian facilities and the maintenance of bridle
trails on public properties identified by the City Engineer.

The Equine Advisory Board is interested in the soliciting ideas for uses of this funding to present to the

Department of Recreation and Parks, which manages this fund. *Please note this is not an official
application or Request for Proposals, only an information gathering tool.
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HOW WILL THIS PROPOSAL BENEFIT THE EQUESTRIAN COMMUNITY AND THE CITY OF L.A.?




